C-8

Susan L Rinaldo
5525 Thompson Rd
Clarence, NY 14031

May 23, 2022

Board of Commissioners
Erie County Water Authority
295 Main St Rm 350

Buffalo, NY 14203

Dear Commissioners:

t would like to inform you that | will be retiring effective Wednesday, June 22, 2022.

I have enjoyed working for the Erie County Water Authority for over 31 years. | was happy to work on
behalf of the Authority's customers.

While | look forward to enjoying my retirement, | will miss the people. | will treasurer the many
friendships | have developed over the years.

Sincerely,

Susan L. Rinaldo
Cash Manager

cc: K. Prendergast
J. Tomaka
P. Porebski




